
 

 

 

April 22, 2020 

 

 

Dear Proposer, 

 

Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  SRFP 20-203 Insurance Brokerage Services Human 

Resources Department 

  

Thank you for your response to the above referenced SRFP 20-203.   

 

This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all proposals and recommends that 

the project be awarded to the best qualified proposer, Moreton & Company. 

           

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 

in the process is appreciated. 

 

 

Missy Grothaus 

Purchasing Specialist 

Boise City Purchasing  

208-972-8171 

 

 

cc: SRFP 20-203 File 


